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Prof. Vladimir G. Gusakov 

Chairman of Presidium 

National Academy of Sciences of Belarus, 

Member of Government of the Republic of Belarus 

 

Your Excellency, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I acknowledge the receipt of your message dated May 26, 2020. 

 

I sincerely thank you for your congratulations on the occasion of commencing my term as the 

Minister of Science and Technology of Israel. I am also thankful that this position opens for me and 

the country at large new horizons considering my career in the high-tech industry of Israel. 

 

My Ministry, and I personally, greatly value the scientific cooperation between both our countries 

and we look forward to expanding that dialogue. 

 

I appreciate and accept your offer to visit your country. I certainly intend to meet you and your 

personnel at an appropriate time after the current pandemic is over. Let me reciprocate and invite 

you and your team to visit Israel and meet in my office in Jerusalem. 

 

I instructed my Chief Scientist to be in touch with you and to discuss our common scientific 

interests.  

 

Looking forward to an expanding scientific dialogue, 

 

 

 

Izhar shay 

 


